[image: qg3s]Cabinet – May 2010
Implementing the Koala Response Strategy – Finalising the Koala State Planning Instruments 
Minister for Climate Change and Sustainability

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]In December 2009, the Minister for Climate Change and Sustainability and the Minister for Infrastructure and Planning released a draft State Planning Policy (SPP) and State Planning Regulatory Provision (SPRP) for consultation that were aimed at delivering koala conservation outcomes through the planning and development system.
2. All submissions received during the public consultation period were considered and have informed the revised final instruments.
3. Cabinet endorsed the South East Queensland Koala Conservation State Planning Regulatory Provision and the South East Queensland Koala Conservation State Planning Policy.
4. Cabinet noted the Public Consultation Report.

5. Attachments
· State Planning Policy: Koala Conservation in South East Queensland 
· South East Queensland Koala Conservation State planning regulatory provision
· Public Consultation Report
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